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18th October 2022 

Newsletter 5 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

 

PTA Disco and non-uniform – it is the PTA disco and non-

uniform day this Thursday.  Children may come to school 

in non-uniform in exchange for any boxed/ sealed 

chocolate for our Christmas Fair.   

 

Tickets for the disco will be available onParentPay until 

tomorrow.  On Thursday evening, entry to the disco will 

be through the main office at 4.30pm for KS1 and 

5.45pm for KS2.  Children must bring their ticket to the 

disco with them as this will be our way of knowing who is 

in the building for safety reasons.   

 

Please ensure you collect your child on time from the 

office at 5.30pm from the KS1 disco and 6.45pm from the KS2 disco.  Children will not be 

allowed to walk home alone after the disco.   

 

If your child is attending Owlets on Thursday and they also have a ticket for the disco, 

please ensure you complete a form available from Owlets to give permission for your 

child to attend the disco. 

 

Teddy Donations – Thank you to everyone who has already sent in teddy donations for 

our Adopt a Teddy stall at the Christmas Fair. If you are sorting at home over half term 

and have any more teddies, then please send them into school. Thank you. 

 

Cross-Country Tournament – some of our KS2 children took part in a local cross country 

tournament at Lum Head Primary School last week.  The children did brilliantly; with our 

Y5 and Y6 teams winning their races and our Y3 and Y4 teams coming 2nd in their races.  

The children were a credit to Lane End.  Thank you to the parents who helped with 

transport and to Mrs Mealand for organising the event. 

 

PHOTOGRAPH REMOVED FOR WEBSITE 

 

Seesaw Homework – as a parent/ carer it is advisable to have the Seesaw Family app 

on your phone to keep up to date with communication across school.  However, there 
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is no need for the children to have an app for Seesaw.  When children need to 

complete their homework they only need access to the internet.   

 

Instructions to complete homework on Seesaw 

 

1. Visit https://web.seesaw.me/ 

2. Go to log in in the top right corner 

3. The following screen will appear 

 

 
 

4. Choose ‘I am a Student’ 

5. You will then see the screen below.  The only part your child needs to complete is 

the TEXT CODE or scan the QR code.  They don’t need to complete any other 

information on the screen. 

 

 
 

6. If you have more than one child needing to complete their homework, then they 

can complete this at the same time as their sibling on a different device. If 

children are sharing a device, then if one child logs out, the other child should be 

able to log in to their class Seesaw activities using their own code. 

7. We have a homework club every Monday lunchtime for any children struggling 

to access a device at home. 

8. Please ensure that you keep your child’s code safe. 

 

 

Add your code here 

https://web.seesaw.me/


Dates for the diary – Parents/ carers of children in Y5 are warmly invited to their class 

assembly on Thursday 17th November at 9.15am. 

 

Ramillies Estate Public Consultation – there is currently a consultation underway 

regarding speeding and inconsiderate parking on the Ramillies estate.  For more 

information and to have your say on the reforms proposed, visit 

www.stockport.gov.uk/haveyoursay before 28th October 2022. 

 

School closes for half term on Friday 21st October and the children return to school on 

Tuesday 1st November.   

 

We aim to be approachable and work in partnership with parents, so if there is anything 

you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Love 
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